DRUG
PREVEN'ISION

PRESCRIPTION DRUG

Nebraska PDMP Pharmacies & Other Dispensers —
The Nebraska PDMP is in the process of converting to a new PDMP vendor. This will
entail changes to the process of submitting data to the PDMP. The following information

provides guidance on preparing for the upcoming changes.

Important Dates to Remember:

¢ We need your help! We need several uploaders to be ready to send to the new uploader
site starting August 5, 2019.
o If you are interested in becoming an early adopter of the new PDMP data
submission process, please contact us at pdmp@nehii.org
e All uploaders will send to the new uploader site starting September 3, 2019
e All users will start viewing patient information in RxGov in September, 2019

Change of Uploader Submissions:

¢ Please! Whitelist (blocking program settings in your email and web browser) for the
new RxGov website and email addresses to prevent them from being blocked or
lost in Junk or Spam miail.
o You will receive emails from RxGovHelp@egov.com
o You will manage your account, view patients and access the Submitter Portal
at http://nepdmp.rxgov.com
o You may need to contact your internal or corporate IT support to prevent
these from being blocked in your system (e.g., mark as Not Junk, Do Not Block
Domain).
o You will connect SFTP file managers to sftp-nepdmp.rxgov.com (Port 177330)

e Uploader Account:

o Between August 5 and September 3 you will need to create a new Uploader

(Submitter) account with RxGov.
» Thisis a great opportunity to ensure Nebraska PDMP has your latest
and most accurate information as we set you up on the new platform.

o Please note that for RxGov your user name will be your email address.
DO NOT ATTEMPT TO CREATE YOUR SUBMITTER ACCOUNT PRIOR TO
AUGUST 5.
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¢ Uploading Instructions:

o Included with this notice are the parts of the Nebraska PDMP Data
Submitter Registration and Implementation Guide that you will need to
start the process.

o Fullinstructions regarding the submission of SFTP files and manual
prescription entry will be available at the end of July in the Nebraska
PDMP Data Submitter Registration and Implementation Guide to be
found on Nebraska's PDMP website, https://nehii.org/ or Nebraska Dept. of
Health and Human Services, http://dhhs.ne.gov/Pages/Drug-Overdose-
Prevention-PDMP-Access.aspx

ASAP v4.2A:
e Additional fields sent via v4.2A format will be accepted but are not required.

Should you have any questions please reach out to PDMP support via email —
pdmp@nehii.org or phone number — 402.506.9900.

Thank you,

Kevin C. Borcher, Pharm.D. Felicia Quintana-Zinn, MS, MBA
Injury Epidemiologist

PDMP Program Nebraska Dept of Health &
Director Human Services
NEHII 402.471.0379
402.506.9900 felicia.quintana-
pdmp@nehii.org zinn@nebraska.gov

dhhs.pdmp@nebraska.gov
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